
Welcome to 2025! 
Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a restful holiday 
season and are excited to kick off the year with lots of fun 
activities and events at Bridlewood Children's Centre. 

Caterpillar Room News: 
We are really excited to have Celine’s little sister starting her daycare journey 
with us this January. Rhys is also moving to the Butterfly room. He will be missed! 
This month we will be learning about snow, winter, arctic animal and Chinese new 
year. 

Butterfly Room News: 
This month its all about winter. Cold weather, snow and winter safety is what we 
are doing to learn about. We are saying our farewells to miss Sofia as she is leaving 
the centre. It was great knowing and play with you. Mr. Rhys is joining us this 
month. It is great to have you in our class sir!  

Ladybug Room News: 
This month we are going to talk about hibernation, shapes, chances new year and 
Colours.  

Bunny Room News: 
The focus of this month’s conversation is going to be winter animals, fruits and 
vegetables, teddy bears and Chinese new year. River is leaving the centre this 
month. His stay with us was short but certainly sweet. Mr. Aaron is going to the big 
leagues as he is joining the Dino room. We will miss your energy in the bunny room. 

Dinosaur Room News: 
Winter and Chinese new year are going to be the main focus of our conversations 
this month. Miss Mulia is on vacation most of this month so we are going to be on 
our best behaviour and waiting for her return. Much anticipated Mr. Aaron is 
finally joining our room. We are really eager to have lots of fun and learn all kinds 
of goodies with you friend. 
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